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Toy library launch
You are invited to the launch of the new toy library
based at Shadsworth children’s centre
Come along and have a look at the toys, games and 
resources on offer and find out how to join the scheme.


Find out more about - 
· ideas for play and different resources to encourage your child's learning and development 
· benefits of membership
· choosing and borrowing items
· browsing the catalogue 
For more information and to book onto one of the sessions below contact 
Leanne Fuller on

Tel: (01254) 507950 or email: leanne.fuller@blackburn.gov.uk
	Day
	Date
	Time

	Wednesday
	21 September
	2pm to 4pm

	Tuesday
	27 September 
	5pm to 7pm

	Saturday 
	1 October
	10am to 12 noon


The toy library is located at
 Shadsworth children’s centre, Shadsworth Road, Blackburn   BB1 2HR
.
